
Notes from School Community Council
October 11, 2021

● Council members were greeted by Principal, Bethany Clark.
● Members introduced themselves to the rest of the council.
● A parent member, Josh Lundberg was excused from the

meeting.
● Mrs. Clark showed a slide presentation to train the council.
● The council also briefly discussed parliamentary procedure,

which is found on the school website.
● Farris Child was elected as the council chair.  He was

nominated by Tiffany Weidlein, with a second from Katie
Howard.

● Tiffany Hawkins was elected as the council co-chair.  She
was nominated by Tiffany Weidlein and seconded by Katie
Howard.

● Title One: Groups are up and running.  We have many first
graders who qualified for Title One services.

● Members reviewed and signed the Parent Compact.
● The council did an overview of the school improvement plan.

More time will be spent in future meetings to examine and
work on the plan in future meetings.

● Community council members who would like more
training/information can visit www.schoollandtrust.org

● The school will strive for improvement in communications
offered in both English and Spanish.

● The next meeting will be on Monday, November 8, 2021.

http://www.schoollandtrust.org

